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Representative Black:

Please review this draft very carefully to make sure that it achieves your intent.  In
particular, please note the following:

1.  The draft will have to be revised if it appears that it will not pass in time for the
board to make the determination required for fiscal year 2000–01.

2.  I was not sure about your intent if undergraduate tuitions decrease or stay the
same.  Under the draft, if tuitions decrease, the maximum appropriation amount is
decreased by the percentage of the smallest decrease.  If tuitions stay the same, the
maximum appropriation amount stays the same.  Is this okay?
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Legislative Attorney
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